
Book of the Month

Being Mortal
by Atul Gawande

A surgeon and writer 
considers how doctors 
fail patients at the end of 
life and how they can do 
better.  The book is a 
personal meditation on 
how we can better live 
with age-related frailty, 
serious illness and 
approaching death.

  Thursday, August 18
@ 5:30, $40.00 at the door

Painting with Panache

Painting with Panache will be on Thursday, August 
18th @ 5:30 sharp.  The price is $40.00 at the door 
and includes a glass of wine and all art supplies 
needed.  It’s a great night to gather your friends and 
join us for a fun and festive evening. 

Wednesday, August 31

Clubhouse News
NEW MEMBERS:
Mr. and Mrs. Erbey Gomez
Mr. and Mrs. Phillip Gomez
Mr. and Mrs. R.B. Grisham

Wine of the Month

$5 glass/ $20.00 bottle

2013 High Elevation Petite Sirah

Shannon Ridge's Certified 
California Sustainable 
Vineyards are located on 
steep mountain slopes in Lake 
County, California. We are 
dedicated to these 
sustainable farming practices 
thus producing the finest 
mountain fruit possible. The 
distinctive terroir of each of 
our hillside vineyards or high 
elevation ranches gives the 
winemaker a full flavor palette 
from which she creates these 
robust, food friendly "High 
Elevation Collection" wines.

The Arkansas Women's Golf Association held their annual 
championships at Big Creek on Saturday and Sunday, July 

9-10. The course was in great shape and we heard 
countless comments on it and our pro shop staff for their 
outstanding work in running the event. It's always nice to 

welcome state-wide players to our beautiful course!

Our pool will close for the season after 
Monday, September 5, 2016.

Golf Updates Cont.
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Golf Updates

Matt Johnson (left) and runner up 
Robbie Robbins on the 7th hole.

Randy Costa (left) and runner-up Joey 
Sample on the 4th green.

Congratulations goes out to Matt Johnson and Randy Costa for winning the Match and Senior Match Play 
Championships for 2016.

 The Razorback Tournament is this weekend.  July 30th and 31st.  The course will be busy both days for this event.  
If you have not signed up for the event there is still time to do so.  Call the golf shop for information.

 
The Parent / Child tournament is Sunday August 7th starting at 1pm.  If you are interested in playing in the event 

please call or come by the golf shop.  
 

The Ultimate High School Tournament is Monday August 8th and Tuesday August 9th.  The course will be occupied 
with high school plyaers until the late afternoon on both days.

 
August 15th is the USGA Senior Men and Senior Women Amatuer qualifying.  Last time we held a qualifying for this 

event here, Louis Lee went on to win the USGA Senior Amatuer Championship.  
 

The Big Creek Stroke Play Championship is August 20th and 21st.  There will be 3 divisions for this event.  Open, 
Senior, and Super Senior.  There will also be gross and net in each division.

 
 We look forward to seeing you at the club,
 

Todd Dunnaway, PGA

Parent/Child Tournament


